
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING                               
 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held on the 22nd day of February 2023 at 
10:00 am in the Rice Street Library, 1011 Rice Street, Saint Paul, Minnesota.  The purpose of the 
Public Hearing is to consider creating the new 1079 Rice Street Commercial Development 
District, pursuant to Section 17.07.1 of the Saint Paul City Charter and Chapter 409 of the Saint 
Paul Legislative Code.   
 
Dated January 31, 2023 
 
Shari Moore  
City Clerk 
 


